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Alfa Laval HFH instrument range 

discontinuation 

 

Alfa Laval continuously evaluates our business sectors to determine their fit with the strategic 

direction of the organization. This effort has been increasingly important due to the global market 

pressures caused by the Covid-19 pandemic. 

As a result Alfa Laval would like to announce that, effective November 1st 2020, Hygienic Fluid 

Handling Business Unit will discontinue the Instrumentation portfolio in order to reallocate our focus 

and resources to our core business.   

 

The Alfa Laval Instrumentation portfolio was built together with high-quality, globally recognized 

manufacturers of flowmeters, gauges, pressure and temperature transmitters, weighing systems and 

other analytical instrumentation. The program enjoyed substantial success; however the strategic 

decision was made that resources required to support continued growth are more effective when 

allocated to our core business segments. 

The Alfa Laval organization wishes to thank our Instrumentation portfolio partners for their support 

and commitment to innovation, product development and quality.  

 

Our Sales organizations will be available to assist customers in the best way possible during and 

after the transition. 

 

For further information, please contact: 
Orsolya Sørensen, Global Portfolio Manager Instrumentation, +45 28 95 44 01 or by Email   

Date:        01-07-2020 
  

 

 

 
Kindest Regards, 

 
Orsolya Sørensen               

Global Portfolio Manager 
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